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Our next meeting is on 27th March when we will be welcoming Cheryl Cade with her 
Cheesy Chat. The competition is 4 homemade cheese straws. 
There will be the usual Love Food Hate Waste table and Flower of the month. 
 
The annual subscription, which is £51.00 full member, and £25.10 for dual is due at 
the March meeting. This is still good value as equates to £4.63 per meeting. I do not 
know of anywhere else you can enjoy the company of friends, listen to a speaker on 
a wide range of subjects and have tea and cake as well. 
 
To help raise funds we are participating in Two-Wheel Tuesday with a cake stall. 
Christine will explain more at the meeting and a list will be circulated for offers of 
cakes. 
 
Planning is about to start on our programme for next year and Sheila Young will be 
asking for your suggestions. 
 
Julie is planning an evening Boat trip in July and she will explain more at the 
meeting. Payment is due this month for the trip to the Food Festival (£40) in 
September.  
There is still time to put your name down for the Cromer Christmas Show on Friday 
8th December which is £50.00.   
 
The next walk is on Friday the 28th March. Meeting on the road outside the Church 
in Garboldisham for a departure at 10.30am. The walk is 4.3 miles along footpaths 
mainly. Lunch will be at 'The Nags Head' in East Harling. A table is booked in the Bar 
for 12.45. 
Sheila Freake needs to know lunch numbers (whether or not you are walking) by 12 
noon on Thursday 27th March. 
Contact Sheila 01953 860156 or sheilafreake@btinternet.com 
 

 …….and then my heart with pleasure fills and 
dances with the daffodils. 
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